
 

 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 1 Maths Mastery 
 
As you may know the school has successfully been using Mathematics Mastery scheme which 
has been meeting the needs of our children at Grazebrook and the demands of the National 
Curriculum.  There are particular strategies which our teachers use to teach, engage and 
encourage children that we would like to share with you to provide support and consistency. 
 
We are pleased to be a part of a new online support programme for parents and carers that 
focuses on explaining mathematical concepts and teaching strategies. The aim of ‘Maths with 
Parents’ is to help parents to help their children with their home learning. 
 
We would like to invite you to a launch meeting on the Wednesday 4th October 2017 to explain 
the process further at 3.45pm in class 1B (Miss Holland’s class). 
 
Codes needed for online access: 
1B – 398461 
1G – 111007 
 
I hope you can attend and look forward to meeting with you.  If you cannot attend for any 
reason, please be aware that we will hold further meetings later in the term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Michael Talbot-Sikkens 
 
Mr Talbot-Sikkens 
Assistant Headteacher Key Stage 2 
Maths Leader 
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